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Will you join us and help keep all children safe online? 

O2 and the NSPCC have joined forces on a mission to help all children 

and their families in the UK stay safe online. Together, they’re offering 

useful tools, support and guidance to help parents and carers have 

conversations with their children about their online lives. 

Online safety workshops for parents 

As part of this, they’re running free online safety workshops for parents 

and will be hosting one at SINGLETON SCHOOL at 8.45am on 

MONDAY 23RD JANUARY. We invite all parents to join us. 

The hour-long workshop will help parents understand their child’s online 

world and build confidence to have those important conversations that can 

help keep children safe online, especially older primary age pupils. 

Don’t miss out on this great opportunity. 

Until then, if you need any support or guidance, call the O2 and NSPCC 

Online Safety Helpline on 0808 800 5002 

 

 


